The Exchange Club of Kiawah-Seabrook
Box PMB-J 130 Gardener's Circle Johns Island, SC 29455

Member Meeting 09/021/2022 @Saveurs du Monde

Jack Wilson, President, opened the meeting at 6:33PM and honored South Carolina's Fallen Hero, US Army Specialist
Darious T. Jennings.

Jack made the following announcements, acknowledgements, introductions and welcomes:
New Members:

Ed Brett
Phyllis Seas aka PK

Guests Hosts

Carol Agusta Victor Agusta (wife)

George Hicks Bob Leggett (prospective member)
Victoria Pulliam Dustin Plunkett (likely member)
Dr. Bradley Steele Speaker

Kim Steele Speaker’s wife

Bohicket Run Registration is going well at 400+ so far. Really like to see at least 700.
Roger Steele gave a reminder about the CSO Concert Outing scheduled for Nov 18.
Following dinner, Bob Mason introduced Dr. Bradley Steele as the evening’s speaker.

Addendum attached:
Dr. Bradley Steele-Bio

Next Meeting:

10/5/22 @ Seabrook Island Club

Speaker will be Chef Randy from the Barrier Island Oyster Company.
Minutes submitted on 9/26/2022

Lisa McDonald, Club Secretary



Dr Bradley W. Steele

Dr. Steele has been practicing urology

and urologic surgery since 2000. He was a
founding member of Lowcountry Urology
Clinics when the practice formed in 2006.

An Indiana native, Dr. Steele received a B.A.
in Biology from the University of Evansville,
then earned his M.D. from Indiana University.
Dr. Steele completed his General Surgery
internship and Urology residency at UNC
School of Medicine at Chapel Hill. While at
North Carolina, he authored many Urology
presentations and published articles, and

earned the distinction of Urology Resident of
the Year.

Dr. Steele began his Urology practice in

' Beaufort, SC, moving to Charleston in 2002.
He joined Lowcountw Urology Clinics when it formed in 2006. Today, his
Urology practice focuses on urologic malignancies, erectile dysfunction, female
reconstructive surgery, endourology, and minimally-invasive surgery. Dr.
Steele is a certified DaVinci robotic surgeon and Medical Director of
Lowcountry Ambulatory Center.

A certified member of the American Board of Urology, Dr. Steele is the Past-
President of the South Carolina Urological Association, current S.C. Delegate
to the Southeastern Section of the American Urologic Association, and current
Chief of Staff at Roper St. Francis Hospital. He also serves on several practice
boards and hospital committees. He is the long-term Treasurer of the Widows
and Orphans Society.

Dr. Steele lives in Johns Island with his wife and two daughters. He enjoys
fishing, boating, golf, snow skiing, and automobile restoration.



